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From: Margaret Neyman <neybooks@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 1:21 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email. 

Hello, I am a single, retired, 73 year old, public school teacher and the current inflation is really really hurting 
me. 
I would like to encourage you to approve a COLA that would truly help retirees like myself.  
 I do not know how I can continue to manage with everything going up. 
 I have cut my budget  to only what I need. Thank you for your time. 

Margaret Neyman 

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


